
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 June 2016 

 

Dear Valued Partners,  

RE: Prepare for the Possibility of Factory Closures in China during G20 Summit 2016 

 

The Group of Twenty (G20) Summit will be held in Hangzhou China, Zhejiang Province (close to Ningbo and 

Shanghai area) on 4 - 5 September 2016. To minimize air pollution, the Chinese Government has ordered 

partial or complete closing of factories within 150 kilometers of Hangzhou from 26 August – 6 September 

2016, which may affect the export / import shipments during the foresaid period.  

 

Please be well prepared and remind your customers to communicate with suppliers about the timeframe and 

extent of factory closing to ensure cargo is shipped in advance of closings. We will work closely to monitor 

individual shipments and keep you informed timely.  

 

Should you have any inquiries, please contact our Customer Service. Thank you for your attention and 

kindly distribute the message to the parties concerned. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Ensign Freight Ltd 

Ensign Airfreight Ltd 

Ensign Freight (China) Ltd 


